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Ashley Quick

From: Dorothy Menasco on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Friday, April 15, 2016 12:36 PM
To: Records Clerk
Subject: RE: Docket 160021-EI  Parties of Record Spelling Correction

Hi Phyllis, thank you for the update.  We have removed Mr. Truitt’s name from OPC’s contact 
information in Docket 160021 per your request below.  Please let us know, in a separate e-mail, if 
there are any other dockets that Mr. Truitt’s name should be removed from as well.  
 
Thank you for your help. 
 
 
From: Davis, Phyllis [mailto:DAVIS.PHYLLIS@leg.state.fl.us]  
Sent: Friday, April 15, 2016 11:20 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: RE: Docket 160021-EI Parties of Record Spelling Correction 
 
Hi Dorothy:  Would you please remove John Truitt’s name.  He no longer works for our office.  Hopefully that will help.  
 
Sorry for the inconvenience. 
 
From: Dorothy Menasco [mailto:DMenasco@PSC.STATE.FL.US] On Behalf Of Records Clerk 
Sent: Friday, April 15, 2016 10:47 AM 
To: Davis, Phyllis <DAVIS.PHYLLIS@leg.state.fl.us> 
Subject: RE: Docket 160021-EI Parties of Record Spelling Correction 
 
Good morning, Ms. Davis: 
 
The parties listed for OPC are:  J. R. Kelly/P. Christensen/C. Rehwinkel/J. Truitt 
 
On the website, there are only a limited number of character spaces and it cuts that contact 
information off after the “e” in Rehwinkel.  In order to include the “l” in Mr. Rehwinkel’s name, we 
have shortened Mr. Kelly’s name from “J. R.” to “J.”  Unfortunately, it now shows “/J” which is part of 
J. Truitt’s name.   
 
The zip code has also been changed from 32311 to 32399-1400 to match the notice of intervention 
(DN 00694-16).   
 
Let us know if you have any questions. 
 
 
Dorothy Menasco 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida  32399-0850 
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(850) 413-6770 
 
Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state business are public records 
available to the public and media upon request. Your e-mail communications may therefore be subject to public disclosure. 
 
 
 
From: Davis, Phyllis [mailto:DAVIS.PHYLLIS@leg.state.fl.us]  
Sent: Friday, April 15, 2016 9:19 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Docket 160021-EI Parties of Record Spelling Correction 
 
Good morning: 
On your website in Docket No. 160021-EI, the “l” in “Rehwinkel” has been omitted (see below).  Also, our 
office zip code is 32399 not 32311.  I would like to request that these inaccuracies be corrected.  Thanks for 
your consideration.  
 
  
Office of Public Counsel (16g)  
J. R. Kelly/P. Christensen/C. Rehwinke 
c/o The Florida Legislature  
111 W. Madison St., Rm 812  
Tallahassee FL32311  
(850) 488-9330  
(850) 487-6419  
kelly.jr@leg.state.fl.us 
 
 
Phyllis W. Davis 
Assistant to Patricia A. Christensen 
 




